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Mayor’s Upper Window 
 

Arthur Green, Mayor 

 

 

Meet our newest Officer! 
Officer John Webb started his career in the military. Officer Webb 

was in the military from 2012 to 2019 where 5 years of that he served 

as a Military Police Officer. He worked for Guthrie Police Department 

for 3 years before starting at Elkton Police. Officer Webb has been 

employed with Elkton since November.  Officer Webb also is a 

Basketball and Soft Ball coach for Todd County.  He and His Wife 

Rabecca have 4 girls and a new one is on the way. 

 
 

 Contact Us: 

 

 Elkton City Hall and Utilities 

 71 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9877 

 Email: cityhall@elktonky.com 

 

 Elkton Police Department 

 73 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9879 

 

 City Council Meetings:  

 2nd Thursday Every Month at 6 PM 

 At City Hall, 71 Public Square 

 

All meeting dates and times are  

posted on our events calendar at 

www.elktonky.com. 

This year 2020 is the Bicentennial year for the City of Elkton, our 200th birthday. 

We started the year off with a New Year’s Eve party and will continue with activities throughout the year 

2020.  Two dates to mark on your calendar are April 22nd and May 8th.  The city will have planned activities for 

those days.  If anyone has pictures of Elkton from 1820 to 2020 please share those with City Hall.  We would 

like to share our story with the public. 

Stay tuned for more information to be released.  If you have any suggestions for our 200th celebration, let us 

know. 

  If you are interested in being a sponsor for our celebration, check out the city web page.   

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO MRS. CHRISTINE HIGHTOWER WHO WAS 100 YEARS YOUNG ON 

JANUARY 9, 2020 
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U.S. CENSUS 
 

On April 1, 2020, all persons living in the United States must be counted.  More importantly, all who live in the 

City of Elkton need to complete the Census.  Beginning April 1st, you can complete the Census on your personal 

computer, or at the public library.  Remember Everyone Counts.  As a community, we need you, so please 

complete the Census survey.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact City Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

PLANNING AND ZONING 

Elkton Planning and Zoning Committee has been expanded by three new members with recent reappointments 

and appointments.  New appointees on the committee are:  Rodney Seay, Tyler Wiseman, and Nakita Barrow-

Kennedy.  The committee will be reviewing all ordinances pertaining to planning and zoning.  If you have any 

concerns, please let us know at City Hall. 

  

City Hall will be closed on Monday, January 20th in observance of 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

And 

Monday, February 17th in observance of President’s Day 

 

 

 

 

Sewer Renovation 

Work on our system should start in February, and we will have work done throughout the city making repairs.  

If work is done near your home, you may smell a glue like odor in your house or business.  If this occurs, open 

windows or doors to allow the fresh air to enter.  The glue is not harmful, but the smell may be annoying.  The 

contractor will make contact with you or a door hanger will be place on your home to give you more information.  

If you have any questions, just call City Hall at 270-265-9877.  We are looking forward to getting these 

improvements to our system started and completed. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS ELKTON FIRE DEPARTMENT 

The volunteers that make up the Elkton Fire Department go above and beyond in the efforts they 

make to keep us safe.  The state requires that a department maintain 50% of its members certified.           

Our volunteers are at 93% certification.   A great Achievement!!     

 

CONGRATULATIONS GO OUT TO EACH MEMBER OF THE ELKTON FIRE DEPARTMENT. 

 

If you are interested in being a volunteer, contact Derrell Waggoner, Fire Chief, for information. 

 


